Avon Products, Inc., 555-13th St., N.W., Suite 1050 East, Washington, D.C. 20004, Telephone (202) 393-1380

Janice Zarro Vice President of Federal and State Affairs

April 19, 1988

The Honorable Robert Dole United States Senate 141 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Dole:

I am pleased to confirm your participation at a breakfast to be held in the Pierce Room of the Willard Hotel at 8:00 a.m., Thursday, April 21, as a part of the 1988 Avon Officers Conference.

We are honored and look forward to having you share your comments about Politics '88. Where do you envision the Republican and Democratic parties heading? What appear to be some of the issues, national and regional, of concern to the voters? The purpose and theme of the 1988 Avon Officers Conference is to look outward, and learn from the opinions of experts the economic climate, domestic and international, in which business will have to operate. You might wish to share your expectations concerning the work product of the newly created National Economic Commission and its mandate of deficit cutting recommendations. At the conclusion of your brief remarks, if you would be willing to answer some questions, we would be most grateful.

Since I know you have another commitment, we will have you on the way to your next appointment by 8:25 a.m. An Avon staff person will greet you at the main entrance of the Willard and escort you to the Pierce Room where the breakfast will take place.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Gance Zario

Janice Zarro